
Governor  
Balochistan  
presides over 
the 3rd meeting 
of Chancellor 
Committee

Governor Balochistan Muhammad Khan Ackazai expressed pleasure over 
the growing number of enrollment in universities and colleges that indi-
cates towards development of higher education and improvement of edu-
cational institutions in the province. He was presiding over the 3rd meeting 
of Chancellor’s committee at governor house here on 14/10/2017. Differ-
ent proposals were examined during the meeting for the betterment of 
higher education and further strengthening the educational institutions 
for higher learning in the province. The meeting was attended by Turbat 
University’s vice chancellor Prof. Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir, VC University of 
Balochistan Prof. Dr. Javaid Iqbal, VC BUITEMS Engineer Ahmed Farooq Ba-
zai, VC SBK University Prof. Dr. Rukhsana Jabeen, VC BUET Khuzdar Brig. 
Muhammad Ameen, VC Loralai University Prof. Dr. Abdullah Khan and prin-
cipal secretary to Governor Sajjad Ahmed Bhutta.

Higher Education Commission’s (HEC) 
director general for planning and De-
velopment Dr. Mazhar Saeed ensured 
the management of Turbat University 
for taking all possible measures for the 
development of University of Turbat 
and its Sub Campus in Gwadar in order 
to promote quality higher education for 
the people of the region because qual-
ity education is the need of the hour 
to address the challenges our country 
face. He was speaking at a meeting with 
UoT management at Gwadar Campus 
on October 27, 2017. On behalf of Tur-
bat University’s Vice Chancellor Prof Dr. 
Abdul Razzaq Sabir, the Director Cam-

pus thanked Dr. Saeed for visiting campus and taking interest for uplifting 
the standard of higher learning in this region. The meeting was attended by 
university’s Registrar Dr. Hanif Ur Rahman, Director Planning Muhammad 
Hayat Baloch, Incharge Management Sciences Fida Ahmed, Incharge Com-
puter Science Hafeez Mubarak, Incharge Education Shahnaz Noor, Incharge 
Commerce Mujahid Husain and Incharge IT Section Muhammad Akram. 

1    Chancellor commitee meeting
2    Dr. Mazhar Saeed at Gwadar campus
3    CJ Inaugurates Law Department at UOT
4    Chinese Consulate team Visits Gwadar            
      Campus
5    COHPC meeting with VC UOT
6    Meeting with NESPAK
7    UoT Gwadar Campus and SMEDA organize    
      a seminar
8    NACTE declares  B.Ed (Hons) program 
      standardized
9    CIBA and UoT to launch SAP Learning  
      Program at Gwadar Campus
10  Bid opening of Feasibility report of UoG
11  Mir Hammal Kalmati visits Gwadar Campus
12  Department of MS and BAAM photography  
      session
13  Students observe Teacher’s day at Gwadar  
      Campus
14  Gwadar Campus held awareness program  
       at Girls College
15  Students of CS department perfomed a        
       play
16  NA body members visit Gwadar Campus
17  UoT participates in HEC 15 years  
      celebration
18  UOT shifted to its permanent building
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A Karachi-based delegation of the Consulate 
General of People’s Republic of China visited 
Gwadar Campus of Turbat University on Fri-
day September 15, 2017. Turbat University’s 
Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir 
along with Registrar UoT Dr. Hanif Rahman 
and Director Campus Mr. Ijaz Ahmed wel-
comed the delegation which included Cul-
ture Consul Mr. Zu Zhijie, Ms. Lie Xiaomeng, 
Mr. Chen, Chairman/CEO China Overseas 
Ports Holding Company (COHPC) Pakistan 
Mr. Zhang Baozhong, Deputy General Man-
ager Gwadar Free Zone Mr. Peter Hu, Deputy 

Manager Admin Gwadar Free Zone Mr. Dadullah Yusuf and protocol Officer Nasim Dashti. The PSO to VC Mr. Chakar 
Hyder,  In-charge Computer Science Department Mr. Hafeez Mubarak, In-charge Education Miss Shahnaz Noor, In-charge 
Commerce Mr. Mujahid Hussain, faculty member Miss Sadia Naseer, Mr. Fida Hussain, Mr. Muhammad Irshad, Mir Bilal 
Khan, Mr. Zain Ul Abideen and Mr. Shay Haq Fateh were also present on this occasion. The delegation visited the class 
rooms, computer laboratory, library and CPEC Study Center and shared views with students and the faculty. The Vice 
Chancellor briefed the delegation on academic and infrastructure development of Turbat University and its Gwadar Cam-
pus. He said Gwadar Campus would be transformed into a full-fledged university of Gwadar in near future where more 
than thirty subjects of Science, Engineering and Social Sciences including modern sciences and technology would be 
introduced. Dr. Sabir put forward the idea to develop linkage and faculty and students exchange programmes between 
the University of Turbat and Chinese Universities. Delegation said they would work with the administration of Turbat 
University and cooperate for the development of Gwadar Campus  to promote technologically advanced education. The 
Vice Chancellor and Director Campus presented the souvenir to the members of the delegation.

 Chinese Consulate team Visits Gwadar Campus

The Vice Chancellor University of Turbat Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir has called upon Chairman/CEO China  
Overseas Ports Holding Company (COPHC) Pakistan Mr. Zhang Baozhong at Gwadar Port on September 11, 2017. 
Director Gwadar Campus Mr. Ijaz Ahmed, Deputy General Manager Gwadar Free Zone Mr. Peter Hu, Deputy  
Manager Admin Gwadar Free Zone Mr. Dadullah Yusuf and Protocol Officer Mr. Nasim Baloch were also present during 
meeting. Chairman COHPC warmly welcomed the Vice Chancellor and ensured to provide assistance and cooperation 
for the development of UoT Gwadar Campus and University of Gwadar for the development and prosperity of the peo-
ple of Gwadar and rest of the region. VC briefed the Chairman COHPC regarding the four years success story of Turbat 
University and the steps taken by concerned quarters for the establishment of University of Gwadar. He said CPEC Study 
Center has been established in UoT main Campus and its Sub Campus at Gwadar and Basic Chinese Language Program 
will be started soon in Gwadar Campus. Chairman COHPC appreciated the efforts put in by the administration of UoT for 
the promotion of higher education in the this part of the country. he proposed to launch Engineering and the subjects 
of modern sciences in Gwadar University for enabling the people of Gwadar to meet the future challenges.
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